
 
 

 
 
 
 

April 14, 2008 
 
 

 A special public meeting of the Keedysville Town Council was opened with the following members 
present:  Mayor Hull, Asst Mayor Levey, Council Members, Brumage, Robertson, Walton  and Town 
Administrator Simmons. 
 
A Ordinance authorizing the acquisition of  the old Keedysville Bank was re-read for passage.  A Motion 
was made by Barry Levey and 2nd by David Brumage to accept ordinance as written.  All agreed motion 
passed.   
 
The Town only received 1 bid for the update of the comprehensive Plan to include house bill HR 1141.  
Bid was received from ARRO Consulting, after the review of bid and speaking with MD Department of 
Planning Dave Cotton a motion was made by Barry Levey and 2nd by David Brumage to accept bid and 
move forward to completion.  The Town has the possibility of obtaining 30% grant money under the 
condition that the plan is complete by December. 
 
 
No further business to discuss. 
Submitted,  
Amy Simmons 
Town Clerk 


